7 - 1

NG | ~d IS
I}Lv)@b\\ WGl

DISTRIBUTION
Docket No. 50-289/50-32)

NRC PDR
Local PDR
o TERA

y 30 NRR r/f

' SEP/TMI r/f
TMI Site r/f
RVollimer
SMiner
JMullin
WOliu
D Eisenhut
RTedesco
RReid

Mr. Bernard Workman DDilanni
21 Chapel Place CNelson
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Dear Mr. Workman:

Your letter to Cormissioner Hendrie of December 20, 1979, was referred to me for
response.

Our records indicate that Robert Capra, NRC's B&W Project Manager, telephoned you
on October 3, 1979, to discuss the technical {ssue raised in your letters of

May 22 and June 22, 1979. Mr. Capra's note of the conversation indicated that you

did not request that we send you a follow-up letter. Should you desire additional
information, however, please call Mr. Capra at (301) 492-7745.

Sincerely,
Onig:nial Sive

Richard H. Vollmer, Director

)"‘ Three Mile Island Support
cc: Robert Capra, NRC
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